St John's Primary School and Nursery



Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS

01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

5th December 2014

Dear Parents/Carers,

SOME YEAR 2 REMINDERS

We've had a great first term in Year 2. The children have all settled in well and we are really proud of both their fantastic attitude to learning and the wonderful work that they have produced.

Daily Routines

Just to remind you that children need to have their reading books and reading records with them every day.

It is also really important that children arrive promptly at 8.45am to ensure that they have an active learning start to the day.

Bedtime Stories: Monday 8th December, 3.30pm – 4.00pm

The children are really proud of the stories they have produced over the last few weeks, and can't wait to share them with you.

Please remember that if your children would like to take part, they need to bring pyjamas, slippers (and even their favourite teddy) in a bag so that they can get changed at the end of the day.

Wellies: Wednesday 10th December

The children will be collecting materials to make their animal habitats. Could they please bring wellies or waterproof footwear in a plastic bag on the above date?

Decoration Day: Friday 12th December, 1.30pm - 3.15pm

We would love you to join us to be part of a creative afternoon in the classroom. Please come to the office any time from 1.30pm.

Many thanks,

Miss Blower and Mr Hobday